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Deputy Mark Ward, 
Dail Eireann, 
Dublin 2  
           22nd  June 2022 
 
 
PQ Number: 27087/22 
PQ Question: To ask the Minister for Health the number of under-18 admissions to psychiatric 
inpatient facilities in 2019, 2020, 2021 and to date in 2022. -Mark Ward 

 
Dear Deputy Ward, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined 
the matter and the following outlines the position. 

 

 Number of  
Under 18 Admissions 

2019 2020 2021 2022 

  308 322 361 107 
 

 I trust this information is of assistance to you.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 

further queries. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
_________________ 
Tony McCusker 
General Manager – Mental Health Services 


